
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 15th May 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

This week we had a very exciting Science Day. We had a brilliant assembly called “Spin, 

Boom, Bang” where we found out about forces and gases. We also had a fabulous workshop 

from MAD Science (a company who specialise in exciting science events in schools). In our 

workshop we learnt how to make gooey slime and we also learnt some new scientific words. 

The day was also full of exciting science investigations where we explored colour. We made 

our own colourful tie dye bandanas which helped to investigate colour mixing. We also made 

some Wriggling, Giggling Jelly and explored the different colours we could make. We learnt 

some new songs about colour and made colourful magic potions in our mud kitchen.   
 

This week have enjoyed making our own simple clown costumes and writing instructions 

about it.  
  
During our number work we have been learning about subtraction by counting back.  
 

Next week we are going to write our next Pie Corbett story called “Going for a Song.”  
 

This week’s Star Writer: 

RD:  Eva Anderson  RM: Jack McMorn 

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them  

and the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

The Reception Team 
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